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February 28, 2017

Dear Legislators,

As Executive Director of The Minnesota Consortium for Citizens with Disabilities (MNCCD), I am writing in support of one of our member organizations The Minnesota Council on Disability (MSCOD). In particular I am writing to encourage support for their work on behalf of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). As support for Disabilities at the Federal level is waning, it is extremely important at the local level that we shore up our programs and continue to support people with disabilities. MSCOD plays a very important role in compliance training regarding the ADA. This role is something other organizations in the disability community depend on and I would encourage you to try and meet their funding needs in continuing this programing.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sheryl Grassie

Dr. Sheryl R. Grassie / Executive Director
2446 University Ave. S. #110
St. Paul, MN 55114
srgrassie@mnccd.org
952-818-8718
www.mnccd.org
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